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Happy Retirement 

It is bittersweet to announce the well-deserved 
retirement of our beloved Mrs. Greenslet. Mrs. 
Greenslet has given her heart and soul to edu-
cating the hearts and minds of our children for 
over thirty years. We are ever so grateful for all 
her time and commitment to not only our stu-
dents but their families as well.  

Congratulations, Mrs. Greenslet! We love you! 

2024 Solar Eclipse 

On Monday, April 8th, Bennington will be able to see the Solar Eclipse at 96.8% to-
tality! Due to this event, the anticipated traffic expected to enter into Vermont, and 
safety for our students and families at our normal dismissal time, we will be dismiss-
ing at noon.  

Students will receive a pair of eclipse glasses to safely watch the eclipse and we 
hope you all enjoy this memorable event.  

Important Dates 

in April 

Monday, April 8th— 

NOON DISMISSAL 

2024 Solar Eclipse 

Monday, April 15th– Friday, April 19th— 

NO SCHOOL  

Spring Break 

 

Warm weather  

uniforms can be 

worn starting on 

Wednesday,  

May 1st. 

YEARBOOKS 

Buy your yearbooks today! 

Order online at ybpay.com 
by Monday, April 8th for  

online price of $13. 
Enter Yearbook ID: 3244824  

Available for $15 through the  
office after April 8th until sold out. 

Talent Show  

Auditions 

This year will be our second annual 
Talent Show! Last year was such a 

success and we cannot wait to  
showcase our students’ many  

talents again! 

The Talent Show will take place  
during Sacred HeARTS Week on  

Thursday, May 23rd! Anyone  
interested in being an act must sign 

up here.  
 

Auditions will then take place on  
Monday, April 22nd after school.  

Enrollment Contracts for  

the 2024-2025 School Year 
 

A “Letter of Intent to Enroll” will go home this 
week. The committee that decides tuition 
assistance will be meeting mid-April to go 
through applications and make tuition  
decisions. Families should expect enrollment 
contracts to go home during the week of 
April 29th. They will need to be returned 
within two weeks with the registration fee. 
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